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I am against the development of a Semi Conductor plant at the Langdon Farms Golf 

Course/ French Prairie area. We would love to see the area remain a green space 

area. The area cannot support the traffic that would be created by such a large 

development. Traffic is already a big concern in both local and Hwy 5 traffic. We have 

many accidents along Airport and Miley roads. Please reconsider locating such a 

development to another location.  


